
Bexhill & Battle Conservative Association 

Conservative Women’s Organisation 
Sennacharib, 

Langham Road, 

Robertsbridge, 

TN32 5DT 

Dear Member 
 

After our Summer Garden Party, we are pleased to invite you to our 

Autumn Lunch in Robertsbridge Village Hall on the 2nd. November at 

noon. We will be serving a hot, two course meal with a glass of wine/fruit 

juice, followed by tea or coffee. The cost is £12. As usual there will be a 

raffle and ‘Bring & Buy’ table. Please indicate on the reply slip if you 

have any dietary requirements. 

 

Our Speaker this time is Philip Elms, a retired sub-editor of the Observer 

and local historian and he will be talking about Cooden and his new book 

‘Roundabout: A Year in the Life of Little Common’. PLEASE join us as 

we had to cancel last time due to lack of support. If you need transport, or 

can offer a lift, please let us know. All replies must be sent to Sue 

Kentfield by Monday 29th. October. 

 

Yours very sincerely,  

            Evelyn 

Chairman CWO 

 

___________________________________________________________ 

 

Please make cheques out to BBCA,CWO and return to: 

Please return acceptance slip to: Mrs Susan Kentfield, 13 Collington Rise, 

Bexhill-on Sea, TN39 3RT. Tel. no. 01424 842966.  

email;susan.kentfield@thisbox.co.uk 

 

Please reserve me………..places at £7.50 

Name……………………………………………………………………… 

Address……………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………

…………………………. 

Email………………………………………………………………………

Tel.no.…………… 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

mailto:susan.kentfield@thisbox.co.uk

